
Ways you can make a differenceWays you can make a difference
1. Join the PTO1. Join the PTO
The Pioneer PTO is a fun, friendly group of par-
ents, guardians, teachers, and administrators 
working together to support our school through 
fun events and activities. No need to attend every 
meeting, join or help out when you can! 
To learn more email PTO@PioneerUSD.org.

2. Join the PMC2. Join the PMC
PMC is back for another excting school year! We’re 
looking for enthusiastic volunteers and committee 
members to help bring music to life. Want to be 
part of the fun? Reach out to us at 
PMC@PioneerUSD.org.

3. Volunteer 3. Volunteer 

Volunteer NeedVolunteer Needss 
Back to School Night volunteers needed! 

If interested scan QR code or email
PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org

We are always in need of volunteers to help 
with special events, activities, fundraisers, and 
more. You do not need to join the PTO or PMC 
to volunteer. You simply sign up to help when 
we send home volunteer needs.  

4. Donate Supplies4. Donate Supplies
Supplies are always high in demand at the school. 
Everything from pencils, to new playground equip-
ment is needed. Helping with a donation of supplies 
will always help and are well received. 

5. Donate5. Donate

Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          

Donate to the general PTO fund that pays for stu-
dent, teacher, and staff’s needs, funds events and 
special activities, and much more.
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Join the 2025-2026 PTOJoin the 2025-2026 PTO

We’d love for you to be part of the Pioneer PTO! It’s a fun and meaningful way to get involved, meet other families, and 
make a real difference in our school community. Applications for the 2025–2026 school year are open now and due by 
September 10. To apply, just scan the QR code above or email us at PTO@PioneerUSD.org—we’d love to hear from you!
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See what else is going on!See what else is going on!
www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com
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Welcome Back!Welcome Back!

Heads Up!Heads Up!

PMC NewsPMC News

Donate to the PTODonate to the PTO

8/7   First Day of School	
8/21 Back to School Night
        4:00 - 7:00 pm 
9/1   No School
9/9   PMC Meeting
        3:00 - 4:00 pm @ Pioneer Rm G4
9/11  School Site Council
         3:00 - 4:00 pm @ Pioneer TBD
9/11  PUSD Board Meeting
         5:30 - 7:00 pm @ Mt. Creek Rm E3
9/17  PTO Meeting
         3:00 - 4:00 pm @ Pioneer Benches
9/19  Super Minimum Day         
           Early Release at 12:58 pm

School Spirit School Spirit 
Mondays!Mondays!We are changing Spirit Day to Mondays this year. Be sure to show your school colors every Monday to win one of the Class Spirit prizes for the week!

Upcoming MeetingsUpcoming Meetings
Aug. 12  PMC  
               3:00  - 4:00 PM @ Pioneer Rm G4 

Aug. 14  School Site Council  

	        3:00  - 4:00 PM @ Pioneer TBD

Aug. 14  PUSD School Board 

               5:30  - 7:00 PM @ Mt. Creek Rm E3

Aug. 20  PTO 
               3:00  - 4:00 PM @ Pioneer Benches

Welcome back, Pioneer Union School District families! We’re 

thrilled to kick off the 2025–2026 school year and can’t wait 

to share all the fun, connection, and school spirit we have 

planned! The PUSD PTO is ready to make this year unforget-

table—and we’d love for YOU to be part of it! We’re always 

looking for new members to join our amazing team of parents, 

guardians, and teachers. 

Be sure to visit www.PioneerPTO.com or follow us on so-

cial media for the latest updates. And if you’re ready to get 

involved, check out the back for more info—we’d love to have 

you with us! 

PMC is currently seeking donations to help purchase 

40 ukuleles for our music program. These instru-

ments will provide students with hands-on learning 

opportunities and help foster a lifelong love of music. 

Please scan the QR code to see the wish list. Any 

contribution, big or small, will make a meaningful dif-

ference. Thank you for supporting music education!

All donations are tax deductible.
Tax ID 14-1912333

www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com
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